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The Department of Sanskrit and Non Formal Sanskrit Education Center introduced by Central Sanskrit 

University, New Delhi jointly organized the NFSE inauguration and Certificate distribution Programme. The 

programme commenced with prayer song. Dr. N Kamala, the Principal and Co-ordinator of NFSE program 

extended a warm welcome to the attendees. Advisor Yatiswari Mukundapriya Ambaji blessed the 

participants. Dr. Abhipsa Mohanta, Assistant Professor & Head of the Department of Sanskrit introduced the 

esteemed Chief Guests Prof. Dr. C.R. Anantharaman. The NFSE instructor Mr. Bappa Das gave a detailed 

introduction of NFSE program and presented the progress status of our college. The Chief Guest and the 

faculty members distributed Certificates to the students and awarded medals for rank holders. Following that 

students performed cultural events. Students those who completed two year diploma expressed their 

experience about NFSE class and how they were benefited from this course. The chief Guest Prof. Dr. C.R. 

Anantharaman delivered a speech on "Importance and necessity of Sanskrit language” and explained the 

benefits of learning Sanskrit language. The felicitation address was delivered by Director, Prof. (Major) P. 

Chandrasekaran.  He encouraged the students to join this program to utilize the opportunity. The vote of 

thanks was proposed by Ms. A.M.C Mahalakshmi, Academic Assistant in the Department of Sanskrit. All 

NFSE and Sanskrit students participated in the event. The programme concluded with Saraswati Vandana 

and Shanthi Prayer by all participants. The main feature of this program is the entire program was conducted 

in Sanskrit language. 
 

              
 


